

Dear Valued Pooch Pantry Customers:

As Coronavirus (COVID-19) has begun to spread in the United States, we know that many of you have taken the steps to ensure the well-being of yourself and your loved ones, including your fur family. We want to assure you that Pooch Pantry is committed to being your partner in that mission.

Within Pooch Pantry we have focused on protecting your health, as well as the health of our team. We want to assure everyone that the team and I are vigilantly maintaining the highest level of cleanliness. In our dog wash, we are using CDC approved disinfectant spray after every dog wash, as we have always done. In our kitchen, we are constantly wiping down all surfaces with bleach. We also wipe down all surfaces touched by customers in the retail area. We are strictly following the guidelines that have been recommended by authorities, as the most effective at combatting viruses.

We are staying on top of our inventory, and our shelves are fully stocked.

We are closely following developments, and will respond quickly, if circumstances change.

The most important thing to us is the health of you, your loved ones and our team.

Sincerely,

Daphne Wright, Geno Baca & Roxxy